
Fundraiser Policy 1324, Regulation 8 Revision 
 
Current Language: 
“8.  Fund-raising activities will not be allowed to purchase uniforms, athletic equipment or personal use 
items such as jackets. Neither will fund-raisers be allowed to send teams or individual athletes to "camps". 
Coaches will not be permitted to arrange for student purchases of any items of personal apparel denoting 
their school team, or other like designations. Such items may be purchased by all students at the school 
store.”  
 
Revised Language: 
“8.  Fund-raising activities will not be allowed to purchase uniforms, athletic equipment or personal use 
items such as jackets. Neither will fund-raisers be allowed to send teams or individual athletes to "camps". 
Coaches will not be permitted to arrange for student purchases of any items of personal apparel denoting 
their school team, or other like designations. Such items may be purchased by all students at the school 
store. 

-​ In the event that the fiscal school year budget does not allot for funds for uniform replacements, a 
coach is permitted, not required, to fundraise for their teams new uniforms following the 
guidelines outlined below: 

-​ Their team is due for uniform replacements following the Director of Athletics uniform 
replacement schedule 

-​ Their team orders the preapproved and quoted uniforms by the Director of Athletics 
-​ The team is not permitted to keep or buy-back the uniforms they fundraise for- the 

fundraised uniforms will remain with the school and as property of the Bristol Public 
Schools Athletic Department 

-​ The coach fills out the Fundraiser Approval Form and receives approval from the Director 
of Athletics and Superintendent of Schools 

-​ The coach engages in fundraising with the understanding that the next fiscal school years 
funds will prioritize A) replacing the teams uniforms who chose to not fundraise in the 
previous school year, and B) replacing the teams uniforms who are up on that fiscal school 
year's replacement schedule 

-​ The coach understands that the year their fundraising occurs is when their teams uniform 
replacement schedule countdown begins- once they receive the new uniforms, they will be 
placed back on the replacement schedule and follow the 5 year replacement cycle” 


